Holy Trinity Lutheran Pre-School
February 2023 Newsletter
    Preschool line 672-6240 Church line 672-2393


Dear Parents,

Valentine Parties are scheduled Feb.14th for T/TH and five day and Feb. 15th for M/W/F class.

Please help your child sign their name on the back of their valentines and leave the envelopes plain. This will make it easier for them to pass them out to their friends.


This month we will learn about health and nutrition, the food pyramid and exercise. 

Our Bible stories this month will be:

“Jesus Blesses Children”
“Good Samaritan” 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“God Provides for His Children”
”Jesus Forgives Zacchaeus”

Our memory verse is “Come follow me and I will make you fishers of men.” Mark 1:17

Registration forms for next school year have been sent home. If you have not signed up already, please do so to ensure the days you would like are available. If you know of anyone who may be interested please have them call. 

In case of bad weather: Please turn to our local radio station 98.5 FM, our Holy Trinity Facebook page or the Remind App for information.

Please remember that drop off times are from 8:15-8:30. Please notify us if your child is going to be absent from school so that we are not waiting for them and can begin our day on time.



Dates to Remember

Monday, Feb.20   		No School		President’s Day

